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RABBI LOOKSTEIN

will speak on

"THE WILL TO LIVE"

This Sabbath at 10:30 A. M.

JOSEPH H. LOOKSTEIN, Rabbi

ROBERT R. FINGEROTH, Cantor JOS. E. ADLER, Sexton



Schedule of Services

FRIDAY

Lighting of Candles 4:35 P.M.
Mincha Services 4:35 P.M.

SATURDAY

Morning Services 9:00 A.M.
WEEKLY PORTION

Chaye Sarah
Genesis 23:1-25:18

HAFTORAH
I Kings 1:1-31
Mincha Services 4:30 P.M.

Daily Services
MORNING 7:15 A.M.
EVENING 4:40 P.M.

Yahrzeits for the Week

JOSEPH BUCHER
HARRY H. HOLZMAN
SIMON ROBINS
NEHEMIAH RUBIN

BATHSEBA FISCHEL
KRANIE FISCHEL

Coming Events

Monday, Nov. 6th—Sisterhood Meeting,
12:30 P.M., Mrs. J. Alpert, Hostess

Monday, Nov. 6th—Talmud Class, 8:30
P.M., Library.

Wednesday, Nov. 8th—Girl Scout Meet¬
ing, 3:30 P.M., Social Hall.

Thursday, Nov. 9th—Boy Scout Meeting,
7:30 P.M., C. J. I. Building.

Wednesday, Nov. 15th—Luncheon and
Fashion Show, 1 P. M., Hotel Pierre

Saturday, Dec. 15th — Dinner Dance,
Waldorf-Astoria.

Congratulations
The congregation extends sincere

congratulations to Dr. and Mrs. Isador
Givner upon the birth of a daughter
and a hearty welcome to little Joan.
We trust the young lady will bring ad¬
ditional joy to the proud and happy
parents.

Welcomel
An application for membership in the

congregation has been signed by Mr.
Hyman Weiss. Mr. Weiss is a very
welcome addition to our synagogue
and we trust he will now become a

very active asset.

Good News
We are very happy to report that Mr.

Jacob D. Cohen, devoted member of
Kehilath Jeshurun, is recovering from
his recent illness. We earnestly wish
him a speedy return to good health.

Many Thanks
In answer to the recent appeal for

equipment for the Ramaz Academy, an
immediate response was received from
our good friend and benefactor, Mr.
Herman Goldman. Mr. Goldman sent
a check which has been used for the
purchase of oil-cloth table-cloths for
the dining room of the Ramaz students.
We are truly grateful to Mr. Goldman
for his generosity.

Benevolent Fund Boxes
Once more we appeal to those peo¬

ple who have- our benevolent boxes to
return them as soon as possible. The
need for funds for the many cases
which reach us is very great. We
will greatly appreciate a response from
those who have our boxes.



DINNER DANCE NEWS

DECEMBER 16th NEARS

Six more weeks—that is all! And then— a distinguished group of guests will

congregate at the WALDORF-ASTORIA in celebration of KEHILATH JESHURUN'S
FIFTH ANNUAL DINNER DANCE. Just visualize the JADE ROOM of the Waldorf;

hear, in your mind, the delightful strains of music by HERBERT STEINER and his
orchestra; think of all the friends and acquaintances you will meet! What a wonder¬
ful time you will have! Everything possible is being done to make this affair truly
outstanding. MR. MAXWELL SHAPIRO, Chairman of the PROGRAM COMMITTEE,
promises unusually fine entertainment.

MR. ALBERT SOKOLSKI, CHAIRMAN OF THE DINNER DANCE, is very anxious

to know whether YOU have sent in your reservations for the dinner. It not, won't

you please do so at once?

☆ ☆ - ☆ ☆

SOUVENIR JOURNAL NEWS

ADS for the souvenir journal are coming in nicely—BUT—and a BIG BUT—

there are many people connected with the Synagogue who have not sent in any

ads or any list of names for the office to contact. MR. BEN GOTTFRIED, CHAIRMAN
OF THE JOURNAL, sent a special message to all members, saying "Without any effort

whatsoever everyone can procure at least ONE AD. With just a little effort, everyone
can get SEVERAL ADS." Won't you start right now and get your quota? It is not

right to thrust the burden on to the shoulders of a few industrious people. Remember,
that without a Synagogue, religion is lost. We must maintain our House of Worship
and all it stands for. Send in your AD at once. Your cooperation will be appreciated.

Every year we devote some space in the Souvenir Journal to our youngsters.
There is hardly a child—boy or girl—who does not get a genuine thrill seeing his or

her name in print. For just ONE DOLLAR you can give your youngster that thrill and



I "

happiness. He'll be so excited and so delighted especially when you tell him that
the one dollar will help some child achieve a scholarship in the Ramaz Academy.
MRS. GEORGE JACOBS, Chairman of the Children's Page, will be happy to accept

your dollar and to arrange to have your child's name listed.

Mrs. Jacobs will also take charge of the YOUTH'S PAGE—so—all you young

people in your TEENS, send us ONE DOLLAR and get the same thrill in the knowl¬
edge you have contributed to a very worthy cause.

Journal To Have Memorial Page
There will be space reserved in the

beautiful Souvenir Journal for the
names of departed ones. Those who
wish to list the names of dear ones
may do so, space being allotted ac¬
cording to the amount sent. The office
will accept any contributions with grat¬
itude.

Rabbi Lookstein Addresses
Jewish Culture Society

Rabbi Lookstein was the guest
speaker at the Jewish Culture Society
at New York University last Thursday.
The Rabbi spoke on ''Judaism in
Theory and Practice."
Rabbi Lookstein To Speak At

Warren, Ohio
Rabbi Lookstein has been asked to

open the drive for the United Jewish
Appeal at Warren, Ohio, on November
12th. Rabbi Lookstein's reputation for
successful appeals is spreading.

Young Folks, Attention!
Immediately following the Dinner on

December 16th, there will be a RECEP¬
TION AND DANCE for all the young
people of the synagogue and their
friends. Tickets are priced at $2.00 per
person. A novel way of being able to
attend this reception and dance is to
earn itl How? Just by sending in $10.00
worth of ADS for the journal! Easy? Of
course it is! Get busy, young folks,
and mail or bring in those ads. You
can be assured of a marvellous time
in a gorgeous environment.

Talmud Class Starts Sessions
Rabbi Lookstein, who leads the Tal¬

mud Class every Monday evening in
the library of the synagogue, was very
much pleased at the fine attendance
at the opening session. This course is
open to all men desirous of studying
the Talmud. The class starts promptly
at 8:30 every Monday evening.

Sisterhood News
Luncheon Progresses Beautifully
Wherever one goes these days the

primary topic of conversation is the
LUNCHEON AND FASHION PREMIERE
the KEHILATH JESHURUN SISTER¬
HOOD is sponsoring. Mrs. Jack Rudd,
Chairman of this function, is most en¬
thusiastic about the response. 'Tis said
a word to the wise is sufficient! There¬
fore, with the space at HOTEL PIERRE
limited, you had better hurry and let
us know how many reservations to
make.
Remember the place, HOTEL PIERRE;

and the time—WEDNESDAY, NOVEM¬
BER 15th; and the occasion—LUNCH¬
EON—FASHION PREMIERE by LEN-
THERIC—MUSIC by HERBERT STEIN-
ER—JEWELS by MARCUS & CO. De¬
finite reservations must be in by Nov¬
ember 7th. PLEASE let us hear from
you!

Don't Forget
The Sisterhood meeting at the home

of MRS. JACK ALPERT, 519 East 86th
Street at 12:30 o'clock sharp. There
will be surprises galore! Don't miss
this important meeting.



HOUSE COMMITTEE ON JOB

Mr. Jacob Alpert, Chairman of the House Committee has been actively engaged
in supervising the improvements of the synagogue. The steps and the platform
leading to the main synagogue have been completely repaired. Closets to house
the prayer books, talaisim, etc. have been installed in the rear of the synagogue.

We are greatly indebted to Mr. Alpert for his interest and service to the synagogue.

RAMAZ ACADEMY KINDERGARTEN
I

There are a few vacancies in the kindergarten class jof the Ramaz. Children,
from 4J6 to 6 years of age may be enrolled in this class. The advantages are man¬

ifold and unique. Rabbi Lookstein will be glad to consult with any interested parents.
Mrs. I. Saltes, our new kindergartner, is a very charming and capable teacher, one
well able to guide the children in their daily routine.

RAMAZ ACADEMY HAS NEW TREASURER

At a recent meeting of the Advisory Board of the Rqmaz Academy, Mr. George
Jacobs was elected Treasurer. Mr. Jacob Alpert, former Treasurer, asked to be re¬

leased because of the pressure of other duties. Mr. Jacobs, who has always been
active in Academy affairs, will, we are certain, continue the fine work of Mr. Alpert.

AN URGENT REQUEST

Statements have just been sent, as of the first of the month, for outstandings on

dues, seats, Kol Nidre pledges and other offerings. A prompt remittance, especially
I

for the Kol Nidre pledges, will be greatly appreciated.



CARLTON CATERERS
Exclusive kosher catering to the discriminate for all occasions

at all leading hotels, temples, homes
50 CENTRAL PARK SOUTH

Phone ELdorado 5-0298 NATHAN TROTSKY

for All Occasions

IKao SUmwer
•'THE SYNAGOGUE FLORIST"

1031 LEXINGTON AVENUE
NEAR 74th STREET

NEW YORK

Comply with Strictest

Orthodox Requirements

yl Funeral Service of the
Highest Standard at a

Price you can afford.

RIVERSIDE
Memorial Chapel, Inc.

Amsterdam Avenue at 76th Street, New York
ENdicott 2-6600

FAr Rockaway 7-7100
WHifce Plains 3800

CHARLES ROSENTHAL
Director


